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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Mayor Flurry, Vice Mayor McElyea, Commissioner Grace, Commissioner Castro and       
Commissioner Duke
From:  Mark Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation

Cc:      Robert Baldwin, City Manager and Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager
Date:
September 7, 2012
Subject: Beach Cleaning Services recommendation to Award City Bid No.  12-018
________________________________________________________________________
Three (3) bids were received for the above referenced project and were tabulated as shown on the bid tabulation attachment. These three (3) bids were reviewed for mathematical correctness and thoroughness of completion of forms and licenses by the bid committee. 
The bid review committee representing the City is recommending Beach Raker Inc. be selected and it can best provide the project services in an amount not to exceed $79,621.80. Beach Raker was the only bidder with beach cleaning experience. Beach Raker Inc. has been servicing the City of Pompano Beach and the Town of Lauderdale- by–the-Sea for over 20 years each. Each municipality rated Beach Raker’s service as “exceptional” when reference checks were conducted. 
Thank you, 
 Mark Felicetty, Acting Director of Parks and Recreation
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